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Background
The original proposal was discussed between 
council staff and district staff, then presented to the 
City of Capitola in August 2023. The projected 
represented an idea spurred by Ann Wilson a well 
known educator in the Soquel Union Elementary 
School District who, as member of the community, 
noticed that the cement wall on Washburn was an 
amazing open canvas for a potential joint art 
project, which could possibly curb graffiti.  In 
August 2023, the City Council approved the 
project, and installation budget commitment. 

The school district funded approximately $50,000 
of Expanded Learning Opportunity Grant funds for 
the joint-project. 



Specifications and Scale

Project included: 

● Installation of student 
produced high-quality tile art 

● Features organize formatted, 
and designed by School 
District staff.



Preliminary Sketches



Original Large Scale Mock-Up

Digital Rendering 



Originally Proposed Themes
The themes associated with 
this beautification project were 
intended to reflect the wonders 
of the great City of Capitola.



Installation

Installation of tiles was 
expected to (and did) occur in 
the summer and fall of 2024. 

Final tile installation was 
overseen by Roy Segura and 
Steve Cartwright. 

Background wall paint 
arranged by Matt Kotila



Thoughtful and Multi-Partner Engagement
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Tile Teachers, Makers, and Bakers
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Let’s Celebrate the Completed Project 


